From: Kevin Hara harakm@aol.com
Subject: Fwd: Two-Wire Single Controller Updated
Date: May 21, 2021 at 3:43 PM
To: lamunson1958@gmail.com

Laurie:

Here one of the six or seven emails for the Baycrest website.
Thanks
Kevin

From: Baycrest Homeowners Association, INC. - Cathy Avenatti <cathy.avenatti@gulfbreezemanagement.com>
To: Kevin & Marilyn G. Hara, Trust <harakm@aol.com>

Sent: Mon, Apr 26, 2021 2:37 pm

Subject: Two-Wire Single Controller Updated

Dear Baycrest Homeowners,

The two-wire single irrigation controller installation is underway. Greenscapes marked 30

driveways today (April 26) with orange arrows. Starting on Monday, May 3, the jack and bore drillers
will bore under these 30 driveways so that Greenscapes can connect the wiring in a continuous loop
around Baycrest. The paint is temporary and will wash away after several good rains.

Installation should take 8 to 10 weeks to complete after which time the sod replacement will take place
for those homeowners who have signed up for new sod. Once the single controller is up and running
all 91 irrigation boxes will be removed and all watering times/changeovers will be handled through the
single controller program.

Here are the 30 driveways:

25220 25230 25240
25241 25250 25251
25257 25259 25261
25270 25279 25280
25281 25283 25290
25300 25301 25340
25350 25357 25360
25370 25383 25390
25400 25410 25420
25430* 25440 25450

*Jack and Bore under the street behind 25419 directly to 25430 to connect the inner island and the
outer circle.

Please refer any questions to Gary Toop (Greenscapes) or Kevin Hara. Periodic updates will be sent out
to keep all homeowners informed on timing and requests.

Kevin Hara
239-273-6996 (Cell)
239-947-3465
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